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USFWS Golden Eagle Nest consultation

From: Kamienski, Tomas D <tomas_kamienski@fws.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 10:01 AM
To: Kelly Colfer <kscolfer@westernbionomics.com>
Cc: Doster, Rob <Rob_Doster@fws.gov>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Golden eagle nest

Good morning Kelly:

Thank you for submitting the supporting information regarding the golden eagle nest in the vicinity 
of the planned Stagecoach Mountain Ranch project.

Based on the information you provided, we don't recommend that the project proponent apply for 
a disturbance take permit at this time. The following factors went into our recommendation:

 







We recommend that you continue to monitor the area for golden eagle nesting activity; especially if 
they golden eagle pair use an alternate nest in the future. Additionally, you may want to check the 
CPW raptor nest database for any golden eagle alternate nests in the vicinity of the project. This 
way we can get ahead of any potential conflicts related to nesting eagles utilizing alternate nest, 
potentially closer to the project, and future construction activities. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Thanks,

Tomas Kamienski
Eagle Biologist, Division of Migratory Birds
US Fish and Wildlife Service - Mountain Prairie Region
Work cell: (303) 927-8601
Tomas_Kamienski@fws.gov




